
 
 

The Smyrna School District does not discriminate in employment, educational programs, services, or activities based on race, 

color, marital status, creed, religion, national origin, gender, age, genetic information, sexual orientation, gender identity, 

disability, or any other protected category or status in accordance with state and federal laws. 

Inquiries should be directed to the District Superintendent. 

 

 

 

 

Official Statement 

The Smyrna School District, out of an abundance of caution, placed 

Sunnyside Elementary School on a modified lockdown today due to 

police presence in the area. Students and staff moved freely around 

the building with limitations in place for anyone entering or exiting 

the building. As always, we work closely with the Smyrna Police 

Department to ensure all appropriate safety measures are taken. We 

thank the Smyrna Police Department for their partnership in keeping 

our community safe.  

 

 


